
 Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

 

Sunday, June 16, 2013 
 

Pastor: Fr Jacques Rigaud 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
 
Custodian: Brian Delaney                              
Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
Bulletin: Jean Willcock 
Catechism Coordinator: Amy Gallant  

Last Sunday Collection    :    $ 2363. 00 
Cemetery Fund Collection: $ 411.00 

Thank you for your generosity 

 

 

Thought for the Week:  
 

"Pray, Hope, and Don't Worry"  
                    St Padre Pio of Pietrelcino 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

 
 Monday:              17/06  11:30 a.m. 

Francis Allain by Eddie & Brenda Doyle 
 

 Tuesday:   18/06                 9:00 a.m.  
Mary Gaudet (A) by the family 
 

 Thursday: 20/06       7:00   p.m.  
Bernice Richard by Gloria, Murial & families 
 

      Friday:                  21/06        7:00 p.m. 
                 Confession 6:15 to 6:45 
      May Gaudet (A) by the family 

 
 11th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 
 Saturday:  22/06                   7:00 p.m. 

For the People 

 
 Sunday:   23/06           (M) 9:00 a.m.  

Anita Wedge by the family 
 
                                                        (PR)11:00 a.m. 

       Ada Arsenault by Eileen & Wilfred Doucette 
 
 The office is closed on Wednesday 
 Bulletin: Bulletin announcements will be  
accepted up to Thursday morning in written form, 
fax or email sent to palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

 
 Baptism: Second Sunday of the month 
 Please note: Weekday Mass will be cancelled  
when there is a Funeral. Remember that everyone 
can attend the funeral of a brother and sister in 
Christ. The Mass Intention scheduled for that day will 
be transferred to another day. 
 

 

Candle intentions for the week for No 67 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Reflection 
 

The BEST POEM IN THE WORLD 

 
I was shocked, confused, bewildered 

As I entered Heaven's door, 
Not by the beauty of it all, 
Nor the lights or its decor. 

 
But it was the folks in Heaven 

Who made me sputter and gasp-- 
The thieves, the liars, the sinners, 

The alcoholics and the trash. 
 

There stood the kid from seventh grade 
Who swiped my lunch money twice. 

Next to him was my old neighbor 
Who never said anything nice. 

 
Bob, who I always thought 
Was rotting away in hell, 

Was sitting pretty on cloud nine, 
Looking incredibly well. 

 
I nudged Jesus, 'What's the deal? 

I would love to hear Your take. 
How'd all these sinners get up here? 

God must've made a mistake. 

 
'And why is everyone so quiet, 

So somber - give me a clue.' 

'Hush, child,' He said, 

'they're all in shock. 
No one thought they'd be seeing you.' 

JUDGE NOT!! 
Remember . . . Just going to church doesn't make you a 
Christian any more than standing in your garage makes 

you a car. 
Every saint has a PAST... 

Every sinner has a FUTURE! 
    From the web 
 

           New 
 The Miminegash Church Choir is looking for new  
members. If you would like to join the choir, please 
contact Elsie Gallant at 853-2823 or Thelma Perry at 882-
2646 
 The 8th Annual Bennie Bernard Memorial 6KM  
Run/Walk (3KM Run for Kids 10 and under) will be held on 
Sunday, June 24 at 1:30pm at the Immaculate Conception 
Church in Palmer Road. Registration fee is $5. Registration 
will be before the Run. No bikes or roller blades! (Strollers 
or wagons are permitted for kids). The Run will take place 
rain or shine. For more information, call Randy Allain at 
882-3467. 
 

Reminder 
 Saturday, June 22, 2013 at 8:00 am, Knights of  
Columbus meeting at the Rodd Mill River Resort.  It will 
start with breakfast (at your own expense) followed by a 
guest speaker. All members welcome. If you have any 
questions, please contact The Grand Knight of Bloomfield, 
Rodney Delaney at 859-1555. 
 The parish purchases the candle refills for the Church,  
the Missals for the Mass and the Word Among Us. It is a 
service offered by the Church, however, it is not free. The 
price is not expensive and we ask that you deposit the 
small fee requested to help offset the cost of these items. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 Family Retreats are a great chance to spend  
some quality time with your own and other Catholic 
families. The Thursday night thru Sunday Retreat is 
held at Kolbe Retreat Center in Grand River, PEI. The 
$200 registration fee covers all food and lodging for 
your whole family. There are seven consecutive 
retreats scheduled this summer: June 27-30, July 4-7, 
July 11-14, July 18-21, July 25-28, August 1-4 
and August 9-11. The August 9-11 retreat this year is 
for one-parent families. There are still some places 
available. For more information see: 
www.hfmpei.com e-mail info@hfmpei.com call 902-
854-2719. 
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